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September 2020

Dear parent or guardian, 
Help keep your child well this winter – make sure they have their flu vaccine
The school nursing immunisation team will visit school to offer a nasal spray flu vaccine to all the children on
05/10/2020.




All children of primary-school age are eligible and should have an Influenza (flu) vaccination every year.
If you have already completed a consent form this will be available at the session. Please request a form from the school if you have mislaid your child’s consent form. We will not be able to immunise your child unless the consent is available. Please return the consent form as soon as possible whether positive or negative. 
The immunisation team have completed a detailed risk assessment and will follow the current guidance around social distancing and the use of personal protective equipment (PPE).

Thank you 
 







* Mae hyn yn cynnwys plant: sydd yn flaenorol wedi bod angen gofal dwys am adwaith alergedd difrifol i wyau; sydd â system imiwnedd wedi’i gwanhau; neu sydd mewn cysylltiad agos â rhywun sydd â system imiwnedd wedi’i gwanhau’n ddifrifol (yn cael ei nyrsio mewn amgylchedd wedi’i ddiogelu).
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